
Dear Parents/Carers, 

     Thank you so much for your support on School Sunday. What a 
wonderful example of the school, the community and the parish 

coming together to celebrate our children and the many gifts and 
talents God has blessed them with.                                     

 Our Year Four children have begun their lessons, in preparation 
for receiving the Sacraments of Reconciliation and Holy         

Communion in the coming months. We are so proud of them;    
everything we do in school is driven by faith and the will to be 

more like Jesus so it is wonderful to see our children choosing to 
receive the Sacraments and undertaking the preparation with 

such reverence and respect.  

Following in the footsteps of Jesus, we live, love and learn...   

                  May God’s blessings be with you and your families 

Kindest regards 

   Mrs Douglas 

Uniform 

Your children are so smart in their uniforms 
and so proud to be a part of this wonderful 

school family.  

Please help them to remember that school 
shoes should be black (not trainers).  

Cardigans and hair accessories should be school 
colours also.   

We do not allow jewellery, for health and  
safety reasons, so we will ask for earrings to 

be removed during the school day.   

Uniform is so important, in giving children a 
sense of belonging and preparing them for the 

world of work so we really do place great     
emphasis on this. If you need any help with  

providing uniform...please just ask.  

Can you help?  

We are always looking for help from our families to enable us to offer extra opportunities  
to our children. Could you spare any time to listen to readers? Perhaps you are an artist or 
a fitness expert and could run a club? Maybe you could help our eco-warriors with a litter 

pick or our PTA to organise more wonderful community events.                                                  
We would welcome your help and expertise.  

As the old saying goes... ‘It takes a village to raise a child!’  

Please join us for our 
celebration assemblies 
on Friday mornings at 
9.10am. You are very 
welcome to come along! 


